
From: Martinica Alton <MAlton@SGCSD.NET> 
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 11:44 AM 
To: Catie Magil <cmagil@sgcsd.net> 
Cc: Tom Eagan <TEagan@sgcsd.net> 
Subject: Martinica Alton/ Date update Resignation Letter 

  
Good morning:  
 
 

Catie Magil,  
Director of Pupil Personnel Services  
 
And  
 

Tom Egan, 
Principal of Glendaal Elementary  
 
 

I’ve thoroughly enjoyed my time at Glendaal Elementary School and am grateful for 
the opportunity I’ve been given and the experience I’ve gained during my time here. 
However, I’ve decided that it’s time to pursue a new challenge and am writing to 
resign from my position as a Teacher AIDE, effective the last day of school year 
2023-2024 as June 25th. 2024.  
 
If there are any additional steps or paperwork required on my part, please do not 
hesitate to let me know. 
I look forward to the opportunity to maintain a positive relationship with Scotia-
Glenville School District in the future.  
 
Thank you once again for everything. 
 
Best Regards,  
Martinica Alton  
Teacher Aide- Glendaal Elementary School  
 
 
Martinica Alton  
Teacher AIDE 

Glendaal Elementary School 

 


